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Well, 2015 was a great year, but it be gone, and here we are in 2016.  Wow, I honestly never thought I would live to see it!

Happy I did, as life is good.  Wishing everyone a new year filled with peace, happiness, physical, spiritual and emotional 

health and any other kind of wealth you might achieve.  I have a feeling winter is finally here, so stay warm and thanks 

again for a great year in 2015.  Happy Nude Year!!!  

 

 

 

 

GA3:  Well, the group that has primarily been operating as GA3 is headed for a name 

change.  We began as a trio, but then added horns, so it is time to define this entity.  

We have a couple of    

prospective names in the  

hopper and will break out 

the new moniker as soon 

as a decision has been 

made. We’ve been writing 

and recording and hope 

to have new music      

available in early 2016.  For 

the record, we are:  John 

Isley, Chris Anderson, Tom 

Seguso, Greg Novick and, 

of course, yours truly.  We 

also have a cast of great players who are often part of the team - folks like Tony Tino 

and  Dave Longworth. We’ve been working on a bunch of new tunes - some original 

compositions, as well as some covers.  I think you’ll dig it.  So, please stay tuned for more news .….… 

 

NEW YORK HORNS:  Well, we had a couple of really great gigs last month.  The first at Pete’s Saloon in Elmsford.  Such a 

fun night with both old friends and some new ones.  The following week we played at Mexicali Live to a sellout crowd - 

WOW!  That show was a blast!  We got such a warm reception from the crowd and some us hung out and jammed with 

the headlining Mighty Spectrum Band.  It was a great night and it made us realize that we have to start scheduling 

more dates, because we have so much fun playin’ together.  We’re working on it, so please keep watching our website 

and our Facebook page for the latest .….… 

 

THE JUKES:  As I write this, The Jukes are out on the road but looking forward to the big New Year’s Eve show at the 

Count Basie Theatre in Red Bank.  This is always one of our favorite nights of the year - we see old friends and new and 

we help people ring in the new year with the promise of better days ahead.  The Jukes had a great 2015 - a new album, 

Souttime!, and sellout crowds.  We’re looking forward to 2016 with a visit to NYC’s BB King Blues Club, our old friends at 

the Keswick Theatre and a late-month jaunt to Florida, always a welcome trip in January!!!  Come out and say hi ….… 

 

ORIA ASPEN:  Wow, what a month!  Oria and I had a great December, with a wonderful show at the Salt Creek Grille in 

Princeton.  We were accompanied by our good friend, Peter Brendler on bass, and it was just an amazing night with 

great friends and great music.  Oria will be back there on January 16th with the great guitarist Jerry Topinka. We have 

been working on a lot of new music and look forward to sharing it with you, so please keep checking my website and 

my Facebook page for all of the last-minute gig dates and news  .….… 

Havin’ a good time with the                
New York Horns at Pete’s Saloon 

With Oria Aspen and Peter Brendler at Salt Creek Grille 

 

 

UPCOMING LIVE DATES    
  

Saturday, January 9th  — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes  

 B.B. King, 237 West 42nd Street, New York City — 212-997-4144 / www.bbkingblues.com 

 

Saturday, January 16th  — with Will Kenney  

 Bar Thalia, 2537 Broadway, New York City —  646-597-7340 / www.barthalia.org 

 

Friday, January 22nd — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes  

 Whitaker Center, 222 Market Street, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania — 717-214-2787 / www.whitakercenter.com 

 

Saturday, January 23rd — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Juke 

 Keswick Theatre, 291 Keswick Avenue, Glenside, Pennsylvania — 215-572-7650 / www.keswicktheatre.com 

 

Thursday, January 28th — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes  

 Florida Theatre, 1268 East Forsyth Street, Jacksonville, Florida — 904-358-1874 / www.floridatheatre.com  

 

Friday, January 29th — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes  

 Blast Friday, Cleveland Street, Clearwater, Florida — 727-791-7400 / wwwrutheckerdhall.com 

 

Sunday, January 31st — with Southside Johnny and The Asbury Jukes  

 Coral Springs Center, 2855 Coral Springs Drive, Coral Springs, Florida — 954– 344-5990/ www.coralsprinscenterforthearts.com 
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